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AGENDA MEMO 
 
 
 

Meeting Date: Item Type: 
6/3/2025 Work Session 

     
 
Subject: Discuss establishing a Resident Parking District in the residential area 
just west of Snider Plaza  
 
Prepared By: Amanda Hartwick, Special Projects Coordinator 
 

 
 
Background: In November of 2023, the City Council appointed a task force of Snider 
Plaza merchants, Snider Plaza property owners, and nearby residents to study how best 
to provide parking for employees of Snider Plaza businesses. The task force has met 
regularly since this time.   
 
A consistent theme throughout task force discussions has been providing some relief to 
residents who live just west of Snider Plaza, in the area bounded by Lovers, Dickens, 
Daniel, and the alley on the west side of Snider Plaza (see map below). Currently, a 
number of Snider Plaza employees park along these residential streets. While the task 
force is still considering options for employee parking, they would recommend initiating 
the process for establishing a Resident Parking District.  
 
Staff is requesting that City Council discuss this item and provide direction. If Council is 
amenable to the request for a new parking district, staff will begin the standard process of 
surveying residents in the proposed area. Upon completion of the survey, staff will return 
to City Council for consideration of an Ordinance to formally establish the Resident 
Parking District.  
 

  



   

 
 

Fiscal Impact:  

☒ Not Applicable  

☐ Budget Amendment Required 

☐ Proposed Revenue 

☐ Proposed Expenditure  

     Funding Source:   
 
 
Master Plan Goal: 
Please check the associated Theme and provide the corresponding action item number.  
 

  Theme Action Item(s) 

☐ Affirming Sense of Place  

☒ Assuring Connectivity  4.1Multi-faceted approach 
to addressing parking 

☐ Innovative Governance  

☐ Technological Integration  

☐ Preparing for the Future  

☐ Not Applicable  

 
 
Recommendation: 
Staff recommends proceeding with the resident survey.  
 
Committee Review (optional): 
The Snider Plaza Employee Parking Task Force has discussed this item and recommends 
moving forward with Council consideration. 
 
 
Attachments: 
 
 
 


